
 

 

 
         
 
 
 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE ADVISORY 
No. 2020-AA-044 

10 November 2020 

 
 
We are currently experiencing problems with our Trunkline Numbers (02) 85238461 
to 70. We have reported the issues and requested technical support from the 
Philippine Long Distance Company (PLDT).  
 

In the meantime, you may reach the IC Main Office, Manila at (02) 85238464, or 

through the email addresses published in our website: 

https://www.insurance.gov.ph/IC-Directory-Officials.  

 

The Public Assistance and Mediation Division (PAMD) may also be reached through 

(02) 84041758, or through email at publicassistance@insurance.gov.ph. 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience caused. Rest assured that we are working closely 

with the PLDT to restore said lines. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 
 
 
 

REVELYN R. MOJICA 
       IC Division Manager 
       Administrative Division 
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